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There are three types of Combustion Engineering leak tight sleeves. The first
type, the straight tubesheet sleeve, spans the degraded area of the parent tube
in the tubesheet crevice region. The sleeve is welded to the parent tube near
each end. The second type of sleeve is the peripheral tubesheet sleeve. The
sleeve is initially curved as part of the manufacturing process and straightened
as part of the installation process. The third type of sleeve, the tube support
plate sleeve, spans the degraded area of the tube support plate and is installed
up to the sixth support plate. This sleeve is welded to the parent tube near
each end of the sleeve.

The hydraulic equivalency ratios for the application of normal operating, upset,
and accident condition bounding analyses have been evaluated. Design,
installation, testing, and inspection of steam generator tube sleeves requires
substantially more engineering than plugging, as the tube remains in service.
Because of this, the NRC has defined steam generator tube repair to be an
Unreviewed Safety Question as described in 10 CFR 50.59(a)(2). As such, other
tube repair methods will be submitted under 10 CFR 50.90; and in accordance with
10 CFR 50.91 and 92, the Commission will review the method, issue a significant
hazards determination, and amend the facility license accordingly. A 90-day time
frame for NRC review and approval is expected.
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